Covid 19 Update



Entry fees for the J24 National Championship will be refunded if the entrant is unable to attend for any reason. It would be most helpful if we have a clear indication of the entry numbers as early as possible, so we can plan our catering arrangements. We look forward to hosting an enjoyable event, despite the restrictions dictated by the Covid 19 pandemic.  


Derek Bothwell.

